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Just a mini-newsletter this time with A.G.M. details and a few bits and pieces of news. Note that the
A.G.M. is in a slightly different venue this year from the previous few years, we have a room in the
Edinburgh University Sports Centre rather than the Societies Centre. It’s still on the Pleasance, it’s
just one gateway further north - just go in through the Sports Centre main entrance and the people at the
desk should be able to direct you to the room. The club Annual Dinner takes place after the A.GM. -
even if you can’t make the meeting, do come along to the meal, 9.30 at Ike’s Pizza Emporium on Rose
Street. It would be really helpful if you could try and contact Lucy Patterson (031 229 6732) a few days
beforehand so we have some idea of numbers.

New Interlgpers O-suits: a few designs have been suggested and we are currently negotiating with

" the manufacturers to see what is possible. We hope to have a design and to be ready to take orders at the

A.G.M. - make sure you get one of the first batch!

A big thanks to everyone who helped out at the JK Relays on Easter Monday. Everything went
pretty well, except the weather which was pretty awful at times! Snow, sleet, hail, rain and winds all
battered the finish team in between pleasant sunny intervals - well done and thanks to all who braved the
elements. ‘

Remember the Edinburgh Summer Series, Wednesday evenings through May and June. Full
details available soon, please come along to or help out at the Interlgpers events at Colinton Dell on the
9th May (details from Scott Balfour, 031 445 3966) and at Holyrood Park on the 6th June (details

-~ from Janet Fallon, 031 554 0090).

Club Weekend: Pat Squire has again managed to get us accomodation in Kingussie for an Autumn
Club Weekend to coincide with the INVOC Spey Valley Scotlandsgaloppen event in September. Details to
follow, keep the weekend free!

If you are interested in mapping and would like to go on a surveying or cartography course,
get in touch with the committee. Resources are available to put on courses but interest is required.

If you would like to go on any relevant course, or are selected for a representative match, or just
about anything else “worthwhile”, why not apply to the club for funding? We have money available to
contribute towards the cost of suitable projects.

‘%Q We hope to put a team or two in the Harvester relay, contact Charlie Walton (031 554 0090) if you
would like a run or for more information. Volunteers for night legs required!

&% Membership update:

;N%lﬁct:ome to new member Graeme Ackland (M21, F), 24 Lygon Road, Edinburgh EH16 5QB (031 668
704);

Janet McClean has moved to 10 Ogilvie Terrace, Edinburgh EH11 INR (031 337 4397);

Matt Ogston (M21, C) was missing from the last membership list - sorry Matt! Address is Ben View,

Main Street, Buchlyvie.
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1990 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

To b(_e held on 'Ithursday 17 May 1990 at 7.30 pm in the Meeting Room at the Department of
Physical Education, 46 The Pleasance, Edinburgh
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